
 Denial to Purchase Ala Carte Food Form 

Please know that this fall, all students will automatically be allowed to 
make ala carte food purchases thru their pre-paid lunch accounts. 

If you wish to deny your child from purchasing ala carte foods, please read below: 

The parent/guardian option to deny ala carte food item purchases for your child is 
available to parents/guardians ONLY by completing this form. 

If you wish to NOT have ala carte purchases available to your child, complete and sign the 
lower section of this form, and return to the school's Food Service office. Please 
complete one form for each child. This signed document will be active and in effect 
through your child's enrollment in middle school. 

Note: If at any time you wish to change this option, the parent/guardian must notify 

their school's Food Service Manager. 

 

Student's Name:Grade: 

 

School:Universal PIN  

I wish to deny/restrict my student from using their pre-paid lunch account balance for 

Ala Carte purchases. 

Parent/Guardian Signature: Date.  

Printed Name:  Phone #. 

 

TO BE COMPLETED BY FOOD SERVICE PERSONNEL ONLY 

Date Reversed:  

Bys (via phone/email/in person)  
(Name of parent) 

Manager's Initials  
(For reversal) 



 


